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Secure Belongings Before Leaving on Break

The Holiday Break exodus from campus is generally the time of year when belongings seem to
disappear if rooms, offices, and cars that are not locked. Please take an extra moment to lock all
rooms, offices, and vehicles.

If you see any suspicious activity please report it immediately to the Office of Public Safety at
607.871.2108 or 911.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark
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Dear faculty and staff.

This is the time of year where our emergency response calls shift from a majority of substance abuse
calls to those related to mental health issues.

If you are concerned for the safety of a student, your 24/7 phone number is 607-871-2108. When
Public Safety is not on duty, the call will go to 911. 911 has the phone numbers for our RD on call,
our student affairs incident coordinator, the counselor on call, the Dean of Students, etc., so please
work with 911 just as you would our Public Safety staff.

Thanks,
Kathy Woughter, VP Student Affairs

Submitted by: Kathy Woughter
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Recommend Students to be Resident Assistants

Know of any students who are helpful, kind, and positive? Residence Life is calling on all faculty and
staff to recommend students who are responsible leaders for the RA position.

If you know of any students who might be interested in being a resident assistant, please e-mail lkm1
with your recommendations.

Attachment: RA_Posterl.pdf
Submitted by: Lindsey Moretti
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Nominate Your Mentor Today!

AU Students, is there a faculty or staff person at AU that has impacted your life? Someone you feel
should be recognized for their encouragement and support?

Send their name and a short explanation of how they have influenced you to the Women's Leadership
Center to invite them to be a part of our first Mentoring Appreciation Luncheon!

Please send nominations via e-mail, wlic@alfred.edu, or call us at 607.871.2971 by Wednesday, Dec.
1.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster
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Managed Student Printing Postponed Until Fall Semester 2011

With the goal of gathering additional data about student printing and establishing the most appropriate
print quota for students, ITS Managed Student Printing will be postponed until the fall semester 2011-
12.

During spring semester 2010-11, ITS will continue to monitor campus printing and gather input from
students.

Submitted by: Gary Roberts
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Admissions Jobs Available

The Admissions Office is hiring for our Annual Calling Campaign. All majors are needed! The dates are:
1.24.11 to 4.28.11, Monday through Thursday.

Please e-mail a resume to Frawley@Alfred.edu and available time for an interview.
Submitted by: Jessica Frawley
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University Staff Changes October 2010

Tiffany L. Horton has been named administrative assistant to the dean in the Inamori School of
Engineering, Binns-Merrill.

Shelby L. Hosmer is a barn assistant at the Equestrian Center.
Kelly Spivey is a visiting artist, Human Studies.

Rose L. Wozniak is the interim director of Special Academic Services, Crandall Hall.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark
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General Chemistry Team Trivia Night

The AU Chem Club will be hosting a general chemistry team trivia night on 12/2/10 at 6 p.m. in
Herrick Library. There will be a $1/person entry fee. Participants need not be a general chemistry
student.

This event is open to all AU students. E-mail chemclub@alfred.edu with any questions.

Submitted by: Erika Raye
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Hurry! Last two days for Herrick's Food for Fines!

Just a reminder, we're on our last two days of the Food for Fines program at Herrick Library. There's
only a little bit of time left for you to get your fines removed from your account simply by bringing
unperishable food to the library. It's really easy! Bring in one unperishable food item for each $5 that
you would like taken off of your library account. It's as easy as that! All donations will go to the Alfred
Station Food Pantry just in time for Thanksgiving.

If you have any questions, call 871-2184. Happy Thanksgiving!

Submitted by: Erinnae Baker
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Book Signing Event

The Almond Library and Almond Historical Society will sponsor a book signing by former Almond
resident and 1961 AACS graduate, Andrew L. Phelan, on Saturday, November 27, at 11 a.m. at the
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Library on Main Street.

Phelan, recently retired as Professor of Art and Emeritus Director of the School of Art at the University
of Oklahoma, will give a short presentation prior to the signing of his full color expose of the 75-year
history of Rowantrees Pottery in Blue Hill, Maine. "Following the Brick Path: The Story of Rowantrees
Pottery" is a story rich in history and local connections

Submitted by: Linda White
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Fitness Center Closing

The Fitness Center will close on Wednesday, November 24th @ 6:00pm and will re-open on Monday,
November 29th for regular hours.

Submitted by: Jeff Grover
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University Holiday Closing Reminder

Alfred University will be closed on Thursday, Nov. 25 and Friday, Nov. 26 to observe the Thanksgiving
Holiday. The University will reopen on Monday, Nov. 29. Only designated "Essential Personnel" are
permitted to work during this period of closure.

The University will also be closed on Monday, Dec. 20 through Friday, Dec. 31 in observation of the
Winter Holiday Season. The University will reopen on Monday, Jan. 3, 2011. Once again, only those
persons designated as "Essential Personnel" are permitted to report to work during this time.

If you have any questions regarding your work schedule please contact your supervisor or the Human
Resources Department.

Best wishes for a safe and wonderful holiday season.

Submitted by: Mark Guinan
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After Loading Up with Turkey, Stuffing and Pie... Burn Those Calories!

After the Thanksgiving weekend, you're going to want to move your body back into shape! Motivate
your muscles and yourself! Register for Tuesday, Nov. 30's, FREE fitness sessions with personal trainer
Brian Dunham!

The last fitness session is on Tuesday, Dec. 7. All sessions take place at the Women's Leadership
Center from 5-7 p.m.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster
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NY-Alert Emergency Notification System

In the event of a campus emergency, it is very important that the AU population remain informed. All
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members of the campus community are strongly encouraged to register for NY-Alert if they have not
done so already. If a dangerous situation arises, faculty, staff and students will be notified via email,
phone, or text message. To sign up, login to Banner Web and follow the attached instructions.
Attachment: NY_Alert_Instructions.pdf

Submitted by: Meghanne Freivald
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Alumni Association Seeks Award Nominations for 2011

Attention AU Alumni, Faculty, Administration - Please ACT NOW to submit nominations for AU Awards
for fellow alums and colleagues!

The Alumni Association presents awards annually at Reunion to alumni and friends of the University
who have contributed to Alfred, their workplace, and society in general. Please help us recognize those
individuals for their efforts and achievements by nominating them for an Alumni Association Award.

Nomination forms are available for download at http://www.alfred.edu/alu.... Nominations are due
by Jan. 1, 2011.

Alumni Award for Distinguished Achievement - given to honor alumni whose achievements in their
profession, career or avocational pursuits, or service to society bring honor and distinction to AU.

Alumni Award for Distinguished Service - given to alumni in recognition of loyalty and commitment in
service to Alfred University.

Abigail Allen Award for Service to Women - given to honor an Alfred alumnus/a in recognition of
distinctive career achievement, community service, or avocational pursuits that have improved the
quality of women's lives.

Lillian T. Nevins Award for Lifetime Service to Alfred University - given to honor alumni who have
rendered outstanding service to Alfred University.

Honorary Alumnus/a Recognition Award - given to a non-graduate in recognition of interest, allegiance
and service to Alfred University and alumni, that the recipient may be evermore one of us.

Nominations may be forwarded to the Alumni Relations Office, Welcome Center, One Saxon Drive,
Alfred, NY 14802. You may also Email nominations or fax your information to 607.871.2391. Please
contact us with any questions at 607.871.2144. We thank you for your support and assistance!
Link: Alumni Association Award Nomination Form

Submitted by: Audrea Sirianni

back to top Send Email Reminder

WLC closed November 24-26

Due to staff vacation, the WLC will be closed Wed. Nov. 24 through Fri. Nov. 26. We will resume
regular business hours on Mon. Nov. 29.

Submitted by: Julia Overton-Healy

back to top Send Email Reminder

Proposals Sought: Conference on Interdisciplinary Social Sciences

The University of New Orleans,
11-13 July 2011
http://www.SocialSciences...
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Whether you are a virtual or in-person presenter at this conference, we also encourage you to present
on the conference YouTube Channel. Please select the Online Sessions link on the conference Web site
for further details. We also invite you to join us on http://www.facebook.com/p... and Twitter
http:/ /twitter.com/thesoc...

The deadline for the next round in the call for papers (a title and short abstract) is 2 December 2010.
Future deadlines will be announced on the conference website after this date. Proposals are reviewed

within two weeks of submission. Full details of the conference, including an online proposal submission
form, may be found at the conference Web site - http://www.SocialSciences....

Submitted by: Deborah Clark
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